St Albert’s Catholic Primary School

Weekly Newsletter Friday, 01 November 2013
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Welcome Back

Welcome back one and all to the second half of our Autumn Term.  We have lots of things planned over the coming weeks, so keep your eye on the newsletter and our website for the latest information.
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Bags2school

We sent out a text last week to remind you that we are having another Bags2School collection next week.  Please sort through your unwanted clothes /bedding/soft toys/shoes/hats/belts and handbags to see if any can be donated.  The collection bags will be given out to each child tonight.
Gates locked at 9:00am
[image: image3.wmf]Please ensure that you have said goodbye as the children line up on the playground each morning and then speedily exit the school as gates will be closed promptly at 9:00am. There is an awful lot of congestion that is creating a health and safety issue particularly with parents of younger classes walking with the class into school.

Arriva Awards

Today, one of our many talented children was awarded the Citizenship Award at a special celebration in Aintree Racecourse.  Congratulations to Elle in Year 6.
	CLASS
	ATTENDANCE

	Rec
	94.6%         Amber

	Y1
	98.3%         Green

	Y2
	96%             Green

	Y3/4
	96%            Green

	Y4/5
	100%           Green

	Y6
	92.9%          Amber
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Spanish Week

Next week we welcome the return of ‘Spanish Week’ where all the children will enjoy learning about all things Spanish.  In conjunction with this, year 3/4 are being supported by a Specialist Spanish teacher – Mr Diaz - from Huyton Arts & Sports College to improve their Spanish language skills. The week will culminate in an own clothes day next Friday where children can dress in red and yellow, Spanish football kits or even flamenco dresses! ‘Magnifica’!
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Pupil progress meetings are scheduled for Monday next week.  A letter was sent home yesterday for you to give your preferred time to see your child’s teacher.

SEN Meetings

Meetings with parents were scheduled for this week. Please see your child's class teacher for an appointment if your child is on the SEN register and you did not receive an appointment.
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FOSA Halloween Disco
A big thank you to FOSA who organised the Halloween Disco which took place on Tuesday. The children had a wonderful time and all looked great and obviously enjoyed dressing up!
PE Specialist

Mr Tranter from Huyton Arts and Sports College (Hascl) will be spending every Wednesday at St Albert's where he will teach PE alongside the class teacher. This is to enable all teachers to develop their PE skills whilst ensuring that the children receive high quality teaching in PE. It is funded by the Government's investment into PE in all primary schools.

St Albert’s Mass
There will be a Parish Mass in church on St Albert’s day which is at 7pm on Friday 15th November, followed by a social evening in the club. Please come along and join us in our celebrations.
Visit from Fr. David

It was lovely to see Fr. David visiting all the classes on Wednesday.  In particular Year 6 enjoyed being able to ask Fr. questions about vocations.
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Happy Birthday
Happy birthday this and last week to:
Jack – 4; Harvey – 4; Nathan – 5; Casey – 6;  Ava – 6; Daniel – 6; Benjamina – 8; Jaden – 8; Eve – 9; Shauna – 10; Billy – 11; Jessie – 11;
Thought for the Week
Everything happens for a reason. Live it, love it, learn from it. Make your smile change the world, but don’t let the world change your smile.






	At St. Albert’s, our mission is to educate the children and serve the community, in the love of Jesus Christ



